HOUSING LAW PRACTITIONERS' ASSOCIATION

Election of Executive Committee for 2019 

Invitation for Candidates

Under HLPA's Memorandum and Articles of Association three places on the Executive Committee will become vacant in March 2019.  Members are therefore now invited to put themselves forward as candidates for the Executive Committee for a three-year term of office. 
Candidates' names should be supplied to the Development Coordinator on the form below by no later than Friday 1 February 2019.  If there are more candidates than places, the Executive Committee will arrange for a secret postal ballot so that the election results can be reported at the Annual General Meeting to be held on 20 March 2019.
Chandra Rao

HLPA, c/o Shelter Legal Services, Resource for London, 356 Holloway Road, London N7 6PA
Telephone:  020 7505 2231
Fax:  020 7505 1246
Email:  Chandra_Rao@shelter.org.uk

	Name:
	

	I wish to be a candidate for election to the Executive Committee


	I am an individual member of HLPA for 2019
	□

	I am a member of an organisation holding a Group subscription for 2019
	□

	

	A biographical note is given below or attached separately (this may include reasons for candidature, if you wish)



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


